

Audrey Ross <audrey.d.ross@gmail.com>

MSERA 2025: Acceptance for Presentation

1 mensaje

MSERA 2025 <no-reply@oxfordabstracts.com> Responder a: hawkinsk@nsula.edu Para: audrey.d.ross@gmail.com 26 de agosto de 2025, 8:30 a.m.

MSERA 2025: Acceptance for Presentation

Dear Audrey Ross,

We are thrilled to announce that your proposal 70 titled "Do we matter here? Black women nursing students' experiences of mattering at a majority-Black campus" has been accepted for presentation at MSERA Annual Meeting 2025. Please share the great news with your coauthors! Your contribution promises to enhance what is shaping into a remarkable conference.

To ensure a seamless conference experience, we kindly request that you take the following steps at your earliest convenience. Please visit the MSERA conference website to:

- 1. **Register for the conference:** Visit the MSERA conference website to complete your registration and secure your spot at the event.
- 2. **Book your accommodations:** Make reservations at our exceptional beachfront hotel before availability runs out. The special conference rate will be available until October 4th.
- Review guidelines: Familiarize yourself with the presentation guidelines provided on the conference website to effectively showcase your work.

By October 4th, you will receive another email containing the details about the exact day, time, and location of your session.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the 2025 Program Co-Chairs, Keicia Hawkins (hawkinsk@nsula.edu) or Mindy Waldrop (mindy.waldrop@wku.edu).

We look forward to seeing you at the Hilton New Orleans St. Charles Avenue from November 5-7, 2025.

Warmest Regards, Keicia & Mindy With best wishes, Meeting Administrator

OXFORD ABSTRACTS

Powered by Oxford Abstracts